



RS21 UK & Ireland Notice to Competi

Number: 02

Plan for Saturday 22 June

Source: Race Committee

Venue: Lymington

Published: 2024-06-22 08:07

Notice:

Hi,

My forecast is for the wind to start at about 290 and track left during the day to 230. 11 knots which will build to 18-20 by the afternoon.

The tide is flooding until 12ish then ebbing.

My plan is to anchor near where we were yesterday and run 3 races. It is 3 miles from the Club pontoon.

The folk boat nationals are on so keep an eye out for them.

Planning to start on time. Hope you are there to join me!

Roger Wilson
Race Officer